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Dear Parents,
Already the term is nearly finished - we break up for Easter two weeks today. Our end of term service will be held in the Church on Thursday 29th March at 1.30pm. The first day back after the holidays is Monday 16th April.

This term has been successful and all of the children have worked very hard. It has been good to have some new children join us and they have all settled in well.

Next week Miss English, Mrs Barker and Mrs Nadeau will be travelling to Finland to work with our European colleagues on the Comenius Project which we are involved in. As you probably know the school has received a considerable amount of money from the European Union to enable our participation in this. The Finnish school system is very different to the UK one, but is widely regarded as being amongst the best in the world. I am confident that they will each learn from experiencing it and that those experiences will have very real benefits for our children. In February of next year Hawkchurch will be visited by staff from the other schools involved in the project.

The children here have, over the past few weeks, learnt lots about life in Finland from Meeri and the school thanks her for that.

Our regular supply teacher Sue Amos will be teaching Mrs Barker’s class next week and Miss English’s class will be taught by Jeremy Griffiths (he has also worked in the school before and has a good knowledge of the children).
As you know school meals will cease at the end of this term and children will then need to bring a packed lunch each day. We are continuing to look at alternative providers.

If you have any queries about the school please don’t hesitate to ask.
                                                             Thanks

Cliff Seabrook
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